2016-2017 City of Newton

Memorandum



To: Councilors

From: David Olson

Re: Monday, August 18, 2017 meeting

Date: December 15, 2017

Councilors,

A couple of things as you prepare for Monday's Council meeting:

- 1. The 2017 Ordinance Recodification item will be up for a vote. At the December 4, 2017 Council meeting you received the Report of the Recodification Committee which detailed the changes that were made to the Ordinances during Recodification and the recommendations of the Recodification Committee. If you have any questions on the Report, please let me, or Councilors Baker or Albright know.
- 2. As this will be the last meeting of the term, please take a few minutes after Monday's meeting to clear your desk and have it ready for Inauguration. Recycle bins will be located in the Chamber and boxes to take material home will be available.
- 3. If you have Inauguration Tickets that you will not be using, please bring them with you on Monday night so that they can be redistributed to those that may want to bring more than two family members to Inauguration.

Thanks,

David